
Mr. M.S.M. Vallawan, Deputy Superintendent of Police, Perambalur District; a proud alumni of 

Department of Botany visited the P.G and Research Department of Botany on 27-07-2022 and 

interacted with students by delivering a motivational speech to UG and PG students about self-

discipline and qualities of students required for entering into Government and Private sector jobs. 

 

 

 


